Village of Forestville
Regular Council Meeting
July 10, 2024

Date: July 10, 2024
Place: 5605 Cedar St., Forestville, Mi. 48434

Present: Sielaff, K. Kolomak, Friday, Cyr, Schweitzer, T. Kolomak, Becker

Absent:

Guest: Dennis Kickhofel, Rebecca Piotroski, Barbara Ruelle, Karen Miller, Ann DelLodder,

Donna Lautner, Norm Sache, Anthony Viviani, Angela Mausolf, Cindy Abbs, Ralph Soffredine,
Jett Strawska, Kylie Braun

Call to Order: Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm

Pledge of Allegiance: The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Village President Sielaff

Consent Agenda:

Cyr moved, K. Kolomak supported to accept the consent agenda and approved minutes from
the June 12, 2024 meeting and approved bills. All in favor, motion carried.

Kylie Braun of Nietzke & Faupel, PC presented a positive overview of the annual financial audit.

Schweitzer moved, Friday supported to accept the Auditor’s report as presented. All in favor,
motion carried.

Treasurer Report:
Forestville received $3,974.78 for Act 51

The Water Quality report for 2023 is available and will be posted at the village hall for anyone
who would like to view it.

K. Kolomak moved, Friday supported to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. All in
favor, motion carried.

Water/Clerk Report:

Water reads were done on June 20, 2024.
We received two garage sale permits.
Letters are being sent out reminding residents with cellular endpoints of the Eye On Water App.



DPW/Waste Water Management:
A written report was received from Mr. Roggenbuck, see DPW file

Street Report:

Zoning Report:
An update on the three properties with zoning violations was given.

5592 Cedar St. — Violations have been completed, it was recommended that the Village Council
send a letter stating that they have complied with all that was asked and the case is closed.

5696 Cedar St. — Progress is being made, it was recommended to continue to monitor the
progress.

5746 Cedar St. — Received a letter from the Sanilac County Building Inspector saying that he
had to tear down the 30’ X 16’ section on the southeast corner of the building due to being an
unsafe structure. Ralph Soffredine stated that he would have it down by August 14, 2024.

K. Kolomak moved, Cyr supported to allow an extension to August 14, 2024 to have the 30’ X
16" section removed off of the southeast corner of the complex. All in favor, motion carried.

Received a blight notice for 5640 Cass River — No violations were found.

Planning Commission:

Discussion on the Short-Term Rental Ordinance — Planning Commission will send their final
draft to Tammy to give to the council members for review.

Discussion on posting signs at the recycling bin.
Discussion on Ambulance Service.
Discussion on Portable AED’s to put around the village.

Discussion on nominating Barbra Ruelle to the Planning Commission — Tabled at this time.

Old Business:
New Business:
Public Comment:

Meeting Adjourned: 8:40 p.m.

Cheryl Bgcker, Village Clerk Tim Sielaff, President



